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From Editor 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

For more than five years, Turkish Journal of Computer and Mathematics Education 

(TURCOMAT) has been a bridge between computers and mathematics to reflect the idea of 

information technology for mathematics education. I would like to thank all our authors for 

their interest and contributors who served the journal as reviewer and editor. Finally, I 

would like to express my appreciation to The Scientific and Technological Research 

Council of Turkey (TÜBİTAK) for harboring our journal in JournalPark and enrolling us 

Digital Object Identifier System (DOI). 

 

I am pleased to present the last issue of 5
th

 volume to all scholars, educators, researchers, 

authors and students in the field of mathematics education and educational technology. We 

continue to go on our way with your support. In this issue, we published five articles on a 

variety of topics in the field of mathematics education and educational technology. I hope 

these articles will help you with your own research endeavor and professional development. 

 

Starting with the next volume, we will accept the submissions for book reviewing. I 

strongly encourage you to submit your articles and book reviews for consideration and 

publication in TURCOMAT.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Adnan BAKİ 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 




